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Dear Chair Golden, and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

My name is Coda Stone, and I live in the unincorporated part of Springfield, Oregon. 

I am writing in support of a factory farm moratorium in Oregon.  

We need to protect both the conditions of our land and the health of the food supply 

we eat. I try to produce what I can of my own food, because there is so little nutrition 

left in food from large, industrialized "farms."  

Small farms not only have less impact on the natural systems in our valley, they also 

produce better quality food, are sustainable, and of course help support the people 

who live here.  

Please help protect the Oregon that we love. 

 


